
Dear Headmaster,
help us save the

environment!

By: Mercedes González Navas



Here are my
proposals to help
protect the place
where we live:



Turn off all classroom
lights after break. This

way we can reduce
energy to help the

environment and also
save money to buy more

solar panels, which
would be the best

option.

Turn off the lights1.



Every week at the end of the school
day, one class should pick up the

rubbish left in the playground. This
way we'll all be aware of how bad it

is to pollute our environment.
And the students will stop littering

and start recycling.

2. Pick up trash.



To reduce the pollution caused
by school commuting, students

living within a 15-minute
walking distance should walk

to and from school every
Tuesday and Thursday.

3. Walking Days



Biology students will plant a
tree once every two months.
Trees give us life and are also

used to make materials, so
those trees that are cut down

must be replanted.

4. Plant life.



Thanks for your attention!

Let’s work together to stop
climate change!


